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Carla Lundgren

From: PCD

Sent: Friday, February 09, 2018 7:59 AM

To: Carla Lundgren

Subject: FW: Madison Grove Tree Cutting

 

 

 
Jane Rasely 
Administrative Specialist 

www.bainbridgewa.gov 

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 

206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104 

 

From: Brendan Curran [mailto:brencurran@gmail.com]  

Sent: Friday, February 9, 2018 7:34 AM 

To: Kelly Tayara <ktayara@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Cc: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Subject: Re: Madison Grove Tree Cutting 

 

Kelly, 

 

I spoke to Todd McKittrick yesterday and he assured me there will be no tree cutting at Madison Grove until he has city 

authorization,  which is not in place yet.  Right now they are in the process of constructing a fence on the SW corner of 

the property and wrapping the  trunks of trees with orange netting in the designated buffer zone.   

 

Thanks,  Brendan 

 

On Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 2:45 PM Brendan Curran <brencurran@gmail.com> wrote: 

Kelly, 

 

There is going to be a massive clear cut in the Madison Grove Development within the next month and I just want to 

make sure that the city is fully aware and the clear cut is authorized.  There are mature Douglas Firs back there that are 

probably the largest remaining in the Winslow Core.  Does the city have to authorize this type of cut or can the 

developer proceed based on the permits he currently has in place? 

 

On Thu, Feb 8, 2018 at 12:41 PM Kelly Tayara <ktayara@bainbridgewa.gov> wrote: 

Hello Brendan, 

I am not aware of any permits or authorizations which the City has issued to authorize tree cutting, but I am not 

necessarily informed on the activities of other departments, such as the Public Works Department.  You may make a 

public records request to ask for records through the City website at https://bainbridgewa.nextrequest.com/  
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The tax parcel numbers follow 

  

Thank you, 

  

  

 

Kelly Tayara 

Associate Planner 

www.bainbridgewa.gov 

facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 

206.780.3787 (office) 206.780.3750 (Planning Department) 
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From: Brendan Curran [mailto:brencurran@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 9:49 AM 

To: Kelly Tayara <ktayara@bainbridgewa.gov> 

Subject: Madison Grove Tree Cutting 

  

Kelly, 

  

Millennial Builders is preparing for a major tree cut of the Madison Grove Development.   Can you please validate for 

me that the city has given them final approval to proceed with this tree cutting?   Thank you,  Brendan Curran  
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